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PLF UPDATES

PLF Directors
The Oregon State Bar Board of Governors has 
appointed three new members to the PLF Board of 
Directors: Lawyer members Oren Haker of Portland 
and Steve Hill of Pendleton and public member 
Michael Batlan of Salem. They begin their terms 
January 1, 2020. They join current PLF board 
members Molly Jo Mullen (Chair, Portland), Megan 
I. Livermore (Vice Chair, Portland), Tom Newhouse 
(Secretary-Treasurer, Portland – Public Member), 

Holly N. Mitchell (Portland), Susan Marmaduke 
(Portland), and Gina Johnnie (Salem). 

We extend our warmest thanks to outgoing lawyer 
board members Saville W. Easley (Portland) and Rob 
Raschio (Canyon City). Both served five-year terms 
(2015-2019). We also extend our thanks to outgoing 
public board member Patrick Hocking (Medford), 
who served a one-year term (2019).


